
This health care facility is required by law to make its services available to all people in the 
community.  As a recipient of federal financial assistance, Exeter Hospital, Inc. does not 
exclude, deny benefits to, or otherwise discriminate against any person on the grounds of 
sex, race, color, creed, age, marital status, physical or mental ability, religion, national origin, 
political affiliation or belief, sexual orientation, receipt of Medicare or Medicaid benefits, or 
source of payment in admission to, participation in, or receipt of the services and benefits 
under any of its programs and activities, whether carried out by Exeter Hospital, Inc. directly 
or through a contractor or any other entity with which Exeter Hospital, Inc. arranges to 
carry out its programs and activities.

This statement is in accordance with the provision of Title VI of the Civil Rights Act of 1964, 
Section 504 of the Rehabilitation Act of 1973, the Age Discrimination Act of 1975, and 
Regulations of the US Department of Health and Human Services issued pursuant to these 
statutes at Title 45 Code of Federal Regulations Part 80, 84 and 91 and New Hampshire RSA 
354-A:6-7. 354-A: 16-17 and RSA 151:21.

In case of questions or concerns, please contact:

Patient Relations Coordinator (603) 580-6913

State Relay number (800) 735-2964

Emergency TDD (603) 580-7889

If you believe that you have been improperly denied services, you may also contact:

U.S. Department of Health and Human Services

Office for Civil Rights

JFK Building Room 1875

Boston, MA 02203

(800) 368-1019

TDD Access (800) 537-7697

Fax (617) 565-3809

Email <OCRmail@hhs.gov>

Website: http://www.hhs.gov/ocr
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